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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:   All Regional Medical Laboratory Clients 
 
FROM:  William Fitter, MD  
  Mary Pille MT (ASCP) SBB, Manager of Chemistry department 
 
DATE:   December 30, 2013 
 
SUBJECT:  Change in alert value for Calcium 
 
 

Due to Regional Medical Laboratory’s continuing quality improvement process, we are revising the 
alert level for our Calcium assay. This change will be in line with current industry practices. 
 
The current alert level for Calcium:  >14 mg/dL 
The New alert level for Calcium:    >12 mg/dL 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Dr. William Fitter at 918-744-2555, 
ext 15525, wfitter@sjmc.org or Mary Pille, Manager, Chemistry at 918-744-2555 ext 15788, 
Mary.Pille@sjmc.org 

 
 


